

Dear Member Organisations of YEE,

The 2018 has already started and so did YEE's projects and activities! We plan to implement many initiatives this year: training courses, campaigns, publications, local actions and of course the Annual Meeting 2018.

This will be possible only with your support. This is why we would again like to emphasize that your financial contributions are very important and make YEE work possible.

With this letter, we would like to remind you, that every year our member organisations should pay the annual membership fee to YEE.

Below you can find the table, with value of the Membership Fee in co-relation to your organisation's **last annual total budget (including projects and activities)**. This is the amount that you should pay.

Member Organisation's budget	Membership fee FULL MEMBERS	Membership fee ASSOCIATED MEMBERS
EUR 0 - EUR 12.500	EUR 40	EUR 20
EUR 12.501 - EUR 25.000	EUR 60	EUR 30
EUR 25.001 - EUR 37.500	EUR 80	EUR 40
EUR 37.501 - EUR 62.500	EUR 100	EUR 50
EUR 62.501 - EUR 125.000	EUR 120	EUR 60
EUR 125.001 - EUR 250.000	EUR 140	EUR 70
EUR 250.001	EUR 160	EUR 80

The fee for the year 2018 should be transferred to YEE account within the next 30 days, until 6th of May 2018.

If you consider the option of paying in cash at the Annual Meeting 2018, please, inform us in an advance. In case you need an invoice, please write to yee@yeenet.eu and we will prepare it.

Bank transfer details:

Bank account holder: Youth and Environment Europe

Bank: Raiffeisenbank a.s.

Address of the bank: Svehlova 32/1392, 102 00 Praha 10, Czech Republic

IBAN: CZ9055000000004119168001

SWIFT: RZBCCZPP

We would like to remind you that only delegates from Member Organisations that paid the membership fee are entitled to receive accommodation and travel reimbursement and to vote (in case of full members) during Annual Meeting.

You can visit YEE website www.yeenet.eu to know more about our activities for 2018.

In the name of the YEE Executive Board 2017-2018 and the Secretariat we would like to thank you for your cooperation and support.

Yours sincerely,

Mariam (Masha) Dzneladze

Secretary General - Youth and Environment Europe